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Logan Ruths 
c/o Craig May, Wheeler, Trigg, O’Donnell, LLP 
370 17th Street, Suite 4500 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Dear Mr. Ruths, 
 
I am writing in reference to a letter from my office dated June 15, 2023. Effective immediately, 
Woodland Park School District and its Board of Education rescind the terms of the earlier letter 
in its entirety. Your privilege to attend board meetings and other public gatherings on District 
property is fully restored.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Brad Miller 


